Parent Access to AR

Many parents have been asking if it is possible to check on their child’s progress in Accelerated Reader, a program used in first through fifth grade.  We are so fortunate to have parents involved with their children’s reading.  The answer to that question is yes! 

Accelerated Reader has a special feature called Renaissance Home Connect, which you can access outside of school from any computer with an Internet connection. Renaissance Home Connect is fun and easy to use. It allows the teacher, you and your child to share information about his or her progress in Accelerated Reader. You can view Renaissance Home Connect from any computer with an Internet connection using these browsers:
• Internet Explorer® 6.02 or later, Firefox® 2.x or later, Safari™ 2.0.3 or later

The user name will be the same user name your child uses to log in to take an AR reading quiz. The letter S followed by the student’s ID number @ONLINE.HOUSTONISD.ORG

Example: S1234567@ONLINE.HOUSTONISD.ORG

Likewise, the password will be the same as your child’s password

To log in to Renaissance Home Connect:
Website: https://Hosted1.renlearn.com/230869/HomeConnect
If you'd like to receive emails showing your student's quiz or test results, click the Email Setup link in Renaissance Home Connect and follow the directions. To be sure these emails reach your inbox, add homeconnectautodelivery@renlearnrp.com to your address book.

[bookmark: _GoBack]*You will only be able to view your child’s records using this.  Students are unable to take AR quizzes at home.  AR quizzes can be taken in the library after school until 3:20 on Mondays and Wednesdays and in the computer labs until 3:20 on Monday through Thursday. Please remember that you are only allowed to help your child log on to take the quizzes.  The remainder of the quiz must be taken independently.  Students are not allowed to use books for assistance during the quiz.  The rules apply to quizzes being taken in the computer lab as well.

